
2022 CHCA BOARD OF DIRECTORS VOTING RESULTS 
 

On Thursday, June 23, 2022, voting for seven board seats and proposed changes to the CHCA 
bylaws ended. Verifying and counting the votes was completed on Friday, June 24th at 3:30pm. 
Thank you to all the candidates who ran for the board, we are extremely grateful for their 
willingness to give of their time, energy, and knowledge to the Chestnut Hill community.  
 
Number of ballots received:  390 
Number of invalid ballots:   1 
Number of valid ballots:  389 
 
The following is the list of the newly elected board members. Each board member will fill a 
3-year seat. 
 
Joyce Lenhardt 
Jenny McHugh 
Matthew Rutt 
David Caulk 
Ross Pilling 
Lawrence McEwen 
Christina Reichert 
 

2022 BYLAW AMENDMENTS VOTING RESULTS 
 
1.  Amended and restated bylaws to be approved.  
Approve: 275 
Not Approve: 11 
 
Note – the amended and restated bylaws can be found at 
www.chestnuthill.org/org_info.php 
 

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO VOTED! 
 
 


